TOWNSHIP OF
EAST ZORRA-TAVISTOCK

MAY 0 72024

RECEIVED

Hickson & District Lions Club
East Zorra-Tavistock Council:
Re: New Zealand National Fastball Team Exhibition games July 3, 2024

The Hickson Lions Club will be assisting other local groups in the Hickson
Community Park on July 3rd, 2024 for the event listed above.

In accordance with the Liquor License Board of Ontario requirements this letter
informs Council of the event and the enclosed map identifies the physical
boundaries surrounding the pavilion where the liquor will be served. We are
requesting that Council indicate this event is of Municipal Significance for the
application of a Special Occasion Permit.

Any profits realized by the event are returned to the Community through local
projects and are used to support the many charities the Lions Club helps to fund.

Please do not hesitate to contact the provider of this letter if you require more
information.

Best Regards

Bk o -Sueikh
Brad Smith,

Hickson & District Lions Club
519-535-7051

bwsmith0859@gmail.com
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